----- Criginal Message-----

From: Announcement [mailto:MyFAU _Administratoréfau.edul
Sent: Wednesday, November 12, 2008 12:22 EM

To: undisclosed-recipients

Subject: Administration Building Now Open

This is to notify the University community that the Administration
Building on the Boca Raton campus was closed for a short period earlier
today because of a suspicious package. A police investigation and
testing by Boca Raton Fire Rescue have concluded that no hazerdous
materials were found and the incident was a hoax, =o the building has
been re-opened. Thanks to everyvone who works in or had business in the
building for their patience this moerning.



